
 
F A R  E A S T E R N  U N I V E R S I T Y  

 
 
 
 
      March 15, 2011 
 
 
 
Disclosure Department 
The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. 
Tower One and Exchange Plaza 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 
Makati City 
 
   Attn.: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 

Head  
 
Gentlemen: 
 
 In reply to your e-mail dated 14 March 2011 on the recent calamity in Japan, 
please be informed that we do not anticipate said event to have any impact on the 
operations of Far Eastern University. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      FAR EASTERN UNIVERSITY 
 
 
 
      ANGELINA P. JOSE 
       Corporate Secretary 
 
 
 


